
Churches in the Benefice of Rural East York 
Dunnington, Holtby, Stockton-on-the-Forest and Warthill 

NEWSLETTER 
SUNDAY 28th September, 2025  

Readings: Luke 16:19-end; Amos 6:1a, 4-7 (Harvest : Phil 4:4-9; John 4:27-35, 39-42) 

Week Commencing 28th September:  

Tuesday 30th September: 

9:00 am Morning Prayer, St. Mary, 
Warthill 

10:00 am Little People, Tower Room, St. Nicholas 
7:00pm Benefice Prayer Meeting, Fair View, Warthill 

Wednesday 1st October:  

9:00 am Holy Communion, followed by coffee,   
     St. Nicholas, Dunnington 
10:00 am BCP Holy Communion, Holy Trinity, Stockton 

Saturday 4th October: 

10:00 am Community Café, Tower Room,   
     St. Nicholas , Dunnington 
6:30 pm Harvest Supper, Tower Room, St. Nicholas, 

      Dunnington 

Sunday 5th October: (no service at Holtby) 

9:00 am Holy Communion, St. Mary, Warthill 

10:30 am Traditional Holy Communion,  
     St. Nicholas, Dunnington 

10:30 am Morning Worship, Holy Trinity, Stockton 

7:00 pm Sunday@7,  St. Nicholas, Dunnington 

FOR GENERAL ENQUIRIES, PLEASE CONTACT REV. KATH MCBRIDE AT  

REVKMCBRIDE@GMAIL.COM OR ON 01904 489349 

ALL AGE HARVEST & HOLY COMMUNION 

Sunday 28th September 

10:30 AM St. Mary, Warthill 

Donations of cash or food 

items for the Foodbank, 

please 

Coffee after Worship at St Nicholas. Do please consider 

going on the rota to serve coffee after the 10.30 

service. Chatting over coffee is an important time 

for fellowship after worship. 

Harvest Supper 

There are just a few tickets available from Eve  for the St. 
Nicholas supper on  Saturday 4th October, in the Tower 

Room.  There is a choice of ham or cheese salad.  
If you can offer a short item for the entertainment do let 

your ticket seller know.  

Sunday 28th September: 

8:00 am BCP Holy Communion,  
     St. Nicholas, Dunnington 

10:30 am All-Age Holy Communion & Harvest,  
     St. Mary, Warthill 

6:00 pm Evensong, Holy Trinity, Holtby 

Dunnington Harvest Service  

Sunday 5th October 

10:30 am at St. Nicholas Church 

Donations of cash for the Foodbank, please 

Holtby Harvest Service and Supper 

Friday 10th October 

6:00 pm at Holy Trinity Church 

Followed by Harvest Supper in The Village Hall 

Stockton Harvest Service  

Sunday 12th October 

10:30 am at Holy Trinity Church 

Donations of cash in aid of Restore, please 



Benefice Safeguarding Team: 

Mary Murray -  Benefice Safeguarding Adviser 

Joanne Muller -  Policies and Parish Dashboard 

Eve Scoreby -  DBS Checks and Safeguarding Training  

       Records 

 

• In the first instance, please contact Mary Murray   –

Tel: 01904 488441 

• In her absence, please contact The Reverend Kath 

McBride -revkmcbride@gmail.com 01904 489349 

Lectionary Corner at St Nicholas: 

 Would you like to discover more about faith in Jesus 
through bible study and prayer with others? 

 Would you like friends to share your questions, 
concerns, blessings and faith with? 

Our small group uses prayer and bible study apps as we 
support each other to focus on Jesus.  

We meet on alternate Thursday mornings 9.30-11am  

Everyone is welcome to join us, babies/ toddlers can come 
too.  For more information contact Julia Perry 
julesperry@btinternet.com. 

The next   

Benefice Prayer Meeting will be held on 

Tuesday 30th September at 7pm  

at Fair View, Warthill YO19 5XW. 

Please do feel free to come and join us  to pray for the needs of 
the Benefice, our Communities and those in need.  

To receive newsletters by e-mail, contact grapevine@reychurches.org.uk. Also available on the St Nicholas Church website and in St Nicholas Church. 

To receive the Methodist Circuit News, please contact the office by e-mail—yorkcircuitoffice@gmail.com or phone 07984 019995. 

Next newsletter on Sunday 5th October.  E-mail items to grapevine@reychurches.org.uk by 9.00 am on Thursday 2nd October.  

Grand Piano: in need of a home: 

 “I'm reaching out to find a new home for my late 
husband's Yamaha grand piano. I'm eager to give it to a 
passionate instrument lover, organization, music 
department, individual, church, or local school in need. If 
you're interested or know someone who would cherish and 
care for it, please e-mail grapevine@reychurches.org.uk “ 

Dunnington Primary School are in need of 

some equipment, such as tarpaulin, large 

piece of wood, plastic trowels, equipment for 

den building and old working balance bikes, bikes and 

scooters.  

If anyone has any of these things going spare, please 

let the school know. Thank you. 

29 September:  Michael and All Angels 

4 October:  Francis of Assisi, Friar, Deacon, Founder of the 
      Friars  Minor  1226 

From 8am on Sunday 28th to 8pm on Monday 29th 
September, we’re launching a  

36-Hour Giving Campaign called Raise the Roof,  

where every donation made will be doubled thanks to 
our generous match funders.  

For example, a £5 donation will instantly become £10  

The winner of the Stockton 100 Club September draw 

was no 41  James Workman.  

mailto:marymurray220647@gmail.com

